RHSC General Meeting – May 4, 2010

Meeting started at 8:30 PM with the announcement of the new board members:

New Board:  President – John Olshan, VP – Mike Kellick, Treasurer – John Swingler, Secretary – Marli Pinochet

Bill Sherriff gives his best wishes and is excited about the new RHSC Board.

VP- Stephanie Evers – enjoyed being VP for the past year and found it interesting to chair the LRPC meeting.  She was able to go to the Mountain Travel Symposium which renewed her enthusiasm about skiing and traveling.  

Treasurer – John Swinger- 11 months going and 1 month to go for the financial year.  We have had a good financial year as $32,671.67 in the bank account today.

Spring Fling is coming up – we need to rally the crowd & membership and make some extra $$$ for the club.  Any left over vouchers can be used for the Spring Fling.

Membership:  Pat Siciliano – we have 83 members and have a couple of visitors.  She received an application for membership.

Jim Garvey – reported on Trip to Big Sky.  Upcoming trip to Zermatt (Feb. 4-13, 2011) with an end of trip excursion to Lucerne.  Cost  approx. $1,595.00

Gabe Cordova – CSC trip to Chile – August 11-20.  CSC will run a trip to Vail in February.  This coming Saturday there is a CSC meeting to select a site for on-snow weekend.  Gabe is trying to get Killington as the selected venue.  Anyone who can help Gabe at the CSC meeting on Saturday is invited – Meeting is at Newington at 12PM and 3PM.  Food is provided.

Bob Hener – announced left over bulk tickets due at the General Meeting and Killington is potentially going to be involved in bulk ticket sales next year.  Also, the well water is working fine at the lodge.  There will be a $180.00 fee to replace the pressure gauge.

New Business – Beth Cross has a dryer to donate to the club.  It just needs a way to get to Vermont.  

Illona Maruszak – Thanked the previous board for their work this past year and Lisa Nau also wanted to formally thank the previous board before moving forward with the new board.

John Olshan – thanked Anne Zaera, Kyle Eberts and Lou Trovator for volunteering to serve on the board and is looking forward to a good next year.

RHSC meeting adjourned at 8:55 PM

